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EVACUATION ALERT RESCINDED 
DISTRICT OF WELLS 

Date: 2024 07 29, 2:00PM 

 
The Evacuation Alert issued for the below area by District of Wells is no longer required, and is 
RESCINDED effective 2024 07 29, 2:00PM.   

District of Wells 

 
You are permitted to return to the areas identified above. 

For more information contact: Ed Coleman, Mayor at 250-991-9034 or edcoleman@wells.ca 
 

You can also visit www.wells.ca or www.EmergencyInfoBC.ca for more information. 

 

Ed Coleman, Mayor and CEO 

    District of Wells 

250-991-9034 or edcoleman@wells.ca 

 

Signature 

WHAT YOU SHOULD DO: 
• Fill the gas tank of personal vehicles that will be used in the area before returning to the 

area. 
• Have on hand a minimum of three days of food and essential supplies (e.g., medications, 

pet supplies) with you as local grocery stores may not yet have adequate re-stocking. 

• Continue to check your properties and contents. 
  

http://www.wells.ca/
mailto:edcoleman@wells.ca
https://www.emergencyinfobc.gov.bc.ca/
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